Volunteer Officer Report February 2019

Claire Hogley — Law School Rep
What has been worked on in the past month?

The main issues arising for me and my reps this month have been in level 2 law:
- Date of release of the criminal moot scenario being later than expected.

- Matters arising relating to EU law.

- Timetabling and how many lectures and seminars you have each week.

- Content of lectures and how these are delivered.

- Resources, questions and exercises to consolidate learning and revise from.

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins

These issues have been raised with the Year Tutor of Level 2, with the Programme Leader
and with the Head of School. Your Level 2 Course Reps have met with the Head of School
to specifically discuss these issues in depth and find a way forward. The Head of School had
already asked for extra online resources to be provided for the EU module, but by use
bringing it to his attention again he discovered this had not been done. We are chasing this
up and doing everything we can to get you extra support in your modules.

We are also working on the second edition of the Law School newsletter to communicate
the work that the reps do.

Plans for next month

Subject Committee Meeting - 27th February
- This is an opportunity for us to raise any issues with staff, so speak to your reps if there's
anything you'd like to be discussed.

ELECTIONS: Please vote for your student leaders!

Opportunities

- Law Society Networking Coffee Evening: Tuesday 26th Feb, 5:30, the Hub
- Guest Lecture with Norman Lamb MP: Wednesday 27th Feb, 6pm, BH0101
- Stone Shield Mooting Competition

- Law Ball 2019!! Friday 5th April, the Assembly Rooms



